
 

 

 
 

Subject:  NHSS 12 Ecards Date: 22 11 2022 

 
 
Lantra would like to notify the Training Provider network that we have been trialing the new 
Lantra NHSS 12ABCD Ecards. It is Lantra’s intention to fully replace the Smartcard by 
April 2023. Below we have outlined the timeline of the Ecard Launch. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
To further aid the Training Provider network, Lantra has put together a short Power Point 
Presentation for Instructors to deliver at the start of each training course. This will increase 
awareness for Learners as well as clients about how its Ecards will work. 
 
 
Any questions, please email NHSS-Highways@Lantra.co.uk  
 
Regards 
 
Lantra  
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